
    
 

 

 

 

 19th/20th September 2020  
Saturday 6pm:  Colm Maguire, First 
Anniversary. 
Muff Vigil 7.30pm:  Brendan Carolan, 
Anniv. 
Corlea 9am: Catherine, Jim & Pat O’Meara, 
Anniv. 
10.30am: James & Pauric Reilly, Anniv. 
Patrick & Elizabeth Finnegan, Anniv. 
12 Noon:  Margaret Murray, Anniv. 
Bridget, Kilian & Denis Farrelly, Anniv. 
 

26th/27th  September 2020 
Saturday 6pm:  Marita McKeown, Anniv. Kathleen Owens, 
Anniv. 
Muff Vigil 7.30pm: Peter & Kathleen Clarke & John & Annie 
McKenna, Anniv. 
Corlea 9am: Kathleen McIntyre, Memorial. 
10.30am:  Sean Fleming, Months Memory, Tom McKenna, 
Months Memory, Declan Rooney, Anniv. 
12 Noon: Kitty Connolly & dec members of Califf family, 
Anniv.  
 

Tuesday 10am: Mass 
Wednesday 10am:  

Thursday 10am:  
Friday 10am:  
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Eternal rest grant unto 
them O Lord: 
 
 

Reborn through 
Baptism & The Holy 
Spirit:  
 
 
 

Thanks 
 
 
 
 

One in the Sacrament 
of Marriage: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bulletin updates direct 
to your home: 
 
 
New Bishop of 
Kilmore: 

THE PARISH OFFICE IS OPEN ON MONDAY, TUESDAY, THURSDAY  & 
FRIDAY FROM 10.30AM TO 12.30PM.  All bookings and enquiries can 
be made during these times. All notices to be included in the bulletin 

should be at The Parish Office by 10.00a.m. on Thursday 
Ann  Alwell, Main Street,  John Gaynor, Dublin Road, Gus Finnegan, 
Derry & Mt. St. Joseph, Mgr. Ted Dunne, PP, Dunboyne, Harry 
Rowntree, Kingscourt. 
Congratulations to  Aoife Tinnelly,Ruby Leah Clinch, Blake Daryl 
Martin, Evan Jay Price on their recent baptism. Baptisms take place 
on the 2nd and 4th Saturday of the month at 4p.m. in Kingscourt 
Church. The next baptism preparation meeting is on Thursday 1st 
October 2020 at 8p.m. in The Parish Centre, with Team B.   Please 
note ALL BAPTISMS TAKE PLACE IN Kingscourt. 
Thanks to all who donated time, financial support and materials for 
the replacement of piers and repairs to entrance gates at Corlea. 
Thanks in a special way to Glen and Gavin on a job well done! 
 

 Congratulations to John Paul McKenna and Geraldine Gray on their 
recent marriage. Couples intending marriage in the Diocese of Meath 
during 2020 must complete an ACCORD pre marriage workshop, 
www.accord.ie. The 2020 Dates for the Navan ACCORD Centre are 
October 2nd/3rd, November 6th/7th, December 4th/5th EARLY BOOKING 
IS ADVISABLE at www.accord.ie For the civil registration of 
marriages, please visit www.crsappointments.ie 

You are very welcome to sign up on our relaunched parish website 
www.kingscourtparish.ie  to have the parish bulletin and any other 
updates emailed directly to your home each week. 
We remember in our prayers on this Sunday, Fr. Martin Hayes who 
will be ordained Bishop of Kilmore in Cavan today. We wish him 
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Community Notices: 
Please support Nigerian Christian s who are experiencing much persecution in their home country. 

https;//www.gofundme.com/f/help frjosephbuildtraumacentre. Clothes for cash supporting Fr. Fernando’s school 
in Zimbabwe, contact Mary at 087 6521004. A very Happy 90th Birthday to Paddy McGahon of St. Mary’s Road! 

 

 

 
September Offerings: 
Adoration: 
 
 
Diocesan Ordination 
to the Priesthood: 
 
 
Kingscourt Stars: 
 
 
 
Cemetery Sunday: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Confirmation 2020: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parish Time Capsule: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

every health and blessing in his new role in Kilmore diocese. 
Thank you for your usual kind support in The September Offerings. 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament continues at Kingscourt Church 
on Tuesday from after Mass concluding with The Angelus at 12noon. 
Please remember in your prayer Norman Allred who will be ordained 
as priest for service in our diocese at The Cathedral of Christ the King, 
Mullingar today.  
The very best of good luck to Padraig, his teammates and mentors in 
the county semi final today. Good luck to the ladies in their final! 
Owing to the current restrictions it will not be possible for us to 
gather, as we usually do, as a parish faith community to remember 
and pray for our dead. A private service will take place at the end of 
the month and will be broadcast on our Facebook page. Our Mass 
Collection on next Sunday will be to assist the upkeep of our 
cemetery and your financial support would be greatly appreciated.  
 

It is hoped that the celebration of the Sacrament of Confirmation, 
deferred from May, will now take place on Saturday 17th October 
over a number of simple ceremonies celebrated by the Bishop. All 
the candidates and families have registered for this important faith 
occasion in the lives of the young people and our faith community. It 
is planned that preparations will take place on Wednesday 14th 
October at times already agreed with the families.  
Thank you to all who have already forwarded material to The Parish 
Office for the time capsule which will be located in our church 
grounds. If any other parishioners wish to include any further 
memorabilia in the capsule from these recent months of lockdown 
and pandemic, please forward them to The Parish Office by Oct 2nd. 

What can I do in our Parish? 
Am I willing to assist? 

Readers 
Youth Readers 

Ministers of Holy Communion 
Eucharistic Adoration 

Members of the Parish Choirs/Folk Group/Instrumentalists 
Altar Society, Church Flower arranging 

 Church cleaning rota ,Covid cleaning rota, Church linens 
Parish Baptismal Team 
Collectors /Stewards 

Altar Serving team 

Please leave your name and contact details at the Parish Office for the 
attention of The Parish Pastoral Planning Team by October 2nd 



 

 

 


